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For those who attended the October meeting a lot was learned about what the Ninety-Nines 
International Organization of Women Pilots is all about from Carol Berg, a local who is a member 
of the Iowa Chapter. They will be having their November meeting at the Marshalltown Airport on 
November 17th if anyone is interested in knowing more about the group.
Their emphasis is creating scholarships for women interested in pursuing careers in aviation. 
Currently, the Iowa 99’s are offering a $500 scholarship for a student pilot’s checkride. More infor-
mation can be found at their website, http://iowa.ncs99s.org/

Well, This freaky cold weather tells us it must be time for our Annual Christmas 
Dinner! 
Right now we have 42 people who have signed up, so it will be another great 
party. The menu items of pulled pork (with bun if desired), fried chicken, cole 
slaw, mashed potatoes with gravy, and baked beans will be provided by Haley’s 
Deli in Marshalltown. In addition, a relish and cheese tray and pie for dessert will 
be be provided. Coffee, tea, hot chocolate and water will also be provided. The 
cost will be about $14 per person. The exact amount will be determined when we 
know the total cost of the food.
We have a very nice setup to gather at the Grimes Farm and Conservation Cen-
ter on the southwest side of Marshalltown. If you need directions, contact anyone 
on the right on how to get there. 
It’s been a while since we did a Crazy Santa gift exchange, so bring either a gag 
or serious gift that cost you next to nothing (like from the basement, attic, garage) 
and we will have fun passing them around. It works like this...
Everyone who brings a gift will draw a number to determine the order they go 
to the gift table and pick a present. Then the next person can choose a gift from 
the table OR retrieve an already opened gift! In the past, one particularly popular 
gift exchanged possession 4 or 5 times! It’s a lot of fun and in the end everyone 
comes out smiling with what they ended up with. 
Also, if you ordered a calendar, we should have them at the dinner, so you will be 
able to pay for them and pick them up at the same time.
If you did not get your reservation in for food, you are still welcome to attend the 
party and participate in the gift exchange. You can even eat, but reserved meals 
go first. We try and make sure everyone has fun! See you there! 



CALENDAR

Now on FACEBOOK
www.facebook.com/EaaChapter675

Visit your Chapter 675 website!
www.eaa675.org 

Thursday, Nov. 14
EAA Chapter 675 Christmas Party

Wednesday, Dec. 11
Marion Airport (C17))
Holiday open house/potluck
4 p.m. – 7 p.m.
319-777-9488 (P&N Flight & Charter))
Email: jackie.sebetka@fly-iowa.com
Website: www.fly-iowa.com

Sometime in December we will be meeting to plan the 
next years schedule of events. All are welcome. The 
specific day and time will be determined at the Christmas 
Dinner.

Sun’N Fun 2020
Mar 31, 2020 - Apr 5, 2020

Airventure Oshkosh 2020 
Jul 20, 2020 - Sun, Jul 26, 2020

WHAT AIRPLANE AM I?

- My first flight was in 1947
- I am a 2-place pusher with twin tail designed to be stall 
resistant.
- Only 5 production aircraft were built after the prototype. 3 in 
1950 and 2 in 1953
- All 5 production aircraft were still on the US Registry in 2009
- I was powered by a Continental C-90
- Max Speed is 120 mph at 1400lbs gross wt.

MEMBER NEWS
Five or six hearty souls met at the MIW entrance and 
walked the ditch for our biannual community service of 
picking up the garbage along the airport road. Thanks to 
all who were helped!

Les Risius has been doing more taxi testing of his Cavalier 
after fixing a tail-wheel shimmy.  So far, so good. Looking 
forward to first flight.

Don Lutes has his Cessna 150 for sale. Lorin Miller says it 
flies very nice. Don has been having some health issues, so 
keep him in your thoughts and prayers.

Corey Butcher has the tail feathers and one upper wing 
painted of his Voisin 35.

Name This Plane 
(It is not what it first appears)


